
 

TOWN OF ONONDAGA 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that there has been presented to the Town Board of the 

Town of Onondaga, New York, on February 6, 2023, proposed Local Law No. C of 2023, 

amending the Zoning Map of the Town of Onondaga to change the zoning designation of Tax Map 

Parcel No. 017.-01-09.1 from R-1 to Professional and Commercial Office District.   The full text 

of said Local Law is on file at the Town Clerk's Office at the Town Hall located at 5020 Ball Road 

in the Town of Onondaga for inspection by all interested persons. 

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN, that the Town Board, as lead agency pursuant to the 

environmental review process (SEQR), determined that this is an unlisted action. 

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that the Town Board will hold a public hearing on the 

proposed Local Law at the said Town Hall on March 6, 2023, at 5:30 p.m., or as soon thereafter 

as the matter can be heard, at which time all persons interested will be heard. 

 

s/Janet Hillery, Town Clerk 

Town of Onondaga 

DATED:  February 6, 2023 
 

 

 

 


